
 

 

   

  

 

4 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to announce that our lunchtime choir and children who receive music tuition lessons have 
been given the opportunity to showcase their talents in a live performance on Monday 14th July at Banwell 
Primary School’s Summer Showcase! 
 
This will be in collaboration with the Friends of Banwell PTA. The event will start straight after pick up at 
3:25pm. If you make your way over to the Hall you will find refreshments being served, as well as a cake 
sale.  
 
The live music will begin at around 3:45 and there will be a short set, after which there will be an interval 
and more time to purchase teas, coffees and cakes! There will then be a second set of music. The event will 
finish at around 4:15pm. 
 
If your child is either in the school choir or receives music tuition lessons, they will be coming home with a 
slip to say whether they are able to attend and perform. If the slip could be filled in and returned to myself 
or to the school office by Friday 13th June it would be very much appreciated. This is to ensure we know 
how many children will be able to perform and so we can collate a set list of who is performing what.   
 
The children in school who receive music tuition lessons and come to choir on a weekly basis put so much 
effort in and are all doing fantastically. It will be amazing for them to perform to another live audience and 
to showcase how much musical talent we have within our school. 
  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Sarah Dockerty 
Music Subject Lead 
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